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Circular 2/75: Extension of the PAYE system to employees not already within that scheme

A Dhuine Uasail

1. 1 am directed by the Minister for Finance to refer to the announcement in his Financial
Statement of 26 June 1975 that all employees outside the scope of PAYE would be brought within
that system as soon as possible.

2. The Government have decided that the extension of PAYE should take effect from 6 April
1976 and the necessary arrangements are being made accordingly. The staff representatives
have been informed of the position and discussions are continuing with them on certain aspects
of the extension.

3. Departments and Offices are requested to take all possible steps to ensure that the
changeover to the new system will be smooth and efficient.

4. Further communications about the operation of PAYE will be issued to your
Department/Office by the Office of the Revenue Commissioners. The Department of the Public
Service are dealing with staffing and organisational aspects.

Mise le meas

C. H. Murray

TO/All Departments etc.



